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Good afternoon. 
I would like to express my concerns about the level of building / proposed building of dwellings. 
Lymm is a small village and the amount of development around the area is getting crazy now. 
We’ve had our more than our fair share of development, we do not have the proper infrastructure in place for 
amount of proposed new builds. 
The doctors, schools, parking, and the roads can’t cater with the amount. 
Rushgreen rd is narrow and not built for the amount of traffic, on numerous occasions I have had to stand clear 
whilst vehicles have to mount the pavement to pass each other. 
It’s only a matter of time before someone is injured. 
All our green space is slowly going to make way for overpriced houses. 
My children will not be able to stay where they born due to the astronomical house prices in Lymm. 
Please consider that Lymm is slowly being strangled for the sake of revenue for the council and developers. 
Regards 
Ged Mcilroy 




